
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

September 8, 2014 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Gene Spender, Joel Clement, and Ben 

Foley by phone. 

1. Discussed our computer needs with Joel for new updated computers and the features available. 

Joel will put together a proposal with the specs discussed. 

2. Received a thank-you note from Ellen Bacchiocchi for the scholarship she was awarded from the 

town. 

3. Reviewed the Salt-Sand Shed Engineering bids, we awarded the bid to Community Dynamics (3-

0) . 

4. A question of who to contact with wildlife issues was addressed, Kris Barboza informed us that 

wildlife calls should be forwarded through the Maine Warden Service. Kris also reported that 

the lake patrol details went well and hopes to contract with us again for 2015. 

5. Discussed our barking dog ordinance due to a continued complaint from Ben Foley, we 

contacted the owner who has been making efforts to correct the barking. 

6. Gene reported on the Milfoil Survey on Cushman Pond. 

7. Discussed education of Recycle Materials at the Transfer Station. 

8. Fern Drive Bridge  Project will begin 9/15 road closure will be posted.  

9. Adjourned 9:15 


